WILL BEIN NECESSITES

Bear Creek United Methodist Church School News

March, 2018



Upcoming Events

March 7 Dad's Night 6:30 p.m. (noon dismissal for 2's-K)

Infant/Toddler class will have normal dismissal time

March 9 Registration Packets due in school office

March 12-16 School Closed—Spring Break

March 20 18-24 Month Old Teddy Bear Picnic March 21 12-18 Month Old Teddy Bear Picnic

March 28 & 29 Easter Parties

March 30 Good Friday—School Holiday

April 2 Easter Monday—School Holiday

April 4 Spring Play Planning Meeting—9:15



From the Director - Carole Young

Shrove Tuesday Pancake Feast was a big hit. School children and alumni all took part in the festivities. Thank you for attending. Just a few reminders....

- * Save your "Box Tops" from General Mills, Inc. There is a box in the school hallway to place them in.
- * Don't forget to visit and share our Bear Creek United Methodist Church School Facebook page @bearcreekumcschool.

We hope you have a great "Spring Break" and a blessed and joyous Easter.

A <u>BIG</u> "thank you" to Mrs. Avalos for a great Western Day. Many children dressed in their western attire and enjoyed theme related activities.

Now that Western Day is over, for their safety, please remember to send your child in tennis shoes.



<u> Upcoming Fundraiser</u>

May 5th

Mod Pizza on Hwy 6 & West Rd.

(detailed information will be coming soon)

Registration Packets

Registration packets must be turned in by March 9th.

The school office needs to finalize class placements.

IMPORTANT INFO!

Trees and flowerbeds are not for little feet. Please help us keep the church courtyard beautiful. We are fortunate to have a wonderful and safe playground environment for before, during and after school play. Please use our playground instead of the church courtyard for after school play.

We appreciate your cooperation.

School Website: www.bcumcs.org School email: school@bcumcs.org School phone: 281-463-2969!